
December 28, 2022 
 
IPLOY - OPC 
9th floor Ayala Center Cebu Tower 
Cebu City 
6000 
 
 
Good Day! 
 
I, Pamela Ann R. Jayme working as a Customer Support Representative (Voice) under the department of 
CSR Ocean Home Health, would like to inform you that I will be resigning from my position on 
immediate basis due to some personal reasons.   
 
Working here for the past 16 months have been greatly instrumental with my growth. I met plenty of 
people who made working in the company easier and fun. I loved my work and I have been giving good 
customer service to customers. I was also dedicated with my productivity and attendance. My leads can 
attest to that but lately some people, even tenured and people with position who have been with the 
company for quite a while now, had been attacking me mentally and emotionally in the office due to 
personal issues that is not even work-related. Calling me names and spreading photos or videos of me 
inside Microsoft Teams behind my back just to talk bad about me. Again, these people have been with 
the company for more than 5 years. Hence, this affected me some type of way and has been recently 
affecting my performance at work. I will not mention names but I hope you will remind the employees 
about Company Guidelines in regards to connecting and respecting colleagues so that same situation 
will not happen again. My parents and I decided to take some time off and just focus on my self first 
which concludes to taking off work as well.  
 
I will forever be grateful that I have worked in such a great company. I will continue moving forward and 
slowly restore, recover and renew what is needed while I bring with me the lessons I learned and the 
wonderful memories I made with some awesome co-workers and leads. I greatly appreciate your 
understanding and patience with this matter. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Pamela Ann R. Jayme 
 


